
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

FROM: Blake Hayward – Fire Chief 

DATE OF MEETING: May 5th, 2025 

ITEM TITLE: Auxiliary / Cadet Program Updates 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Independence Fire Department has been working on updating our Auxiliary & Cadet Programs. Both 
programs have had some interest from the public so IFD has worked with City Administration to review 
and update our program guidelines.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


